
Parent Teacher Conferences                                   
will be held March 11 and March 12.  Please sign up using the 
link emailed to you or on our website.  We will also be holding 
our spring BOOK FAIR the week of March 10-14.  Proceeds 

from the Book Fair supports our school Library programs.

Calendar 
March 3-6
Literacy Week

March 5
Literacy Assembly

March 7
No School

March 9th 
Daylight Savings Begins

March 10-13
Book Fair

March 11-12
Parent Teacher Conference

March 14
No School/Friday School

March 18-19
After School Enrichment

March 20
High School Musical- SVHS

March 21
No School

March 24
5th Grade Ski Trip

March 25
5th Grade Ski Trip
Visiting Author

March 26
6th Grade Tdap

March 26, 27
After School Enrichment

March 28
6th Grade Talent Show
Spirit Day/Mustang 

Lost and Found 
Please check the lost and found for missing coats, hoodies, 
lunchboxes, etc.  All items not claimed after Parent Teacher 

Conferences will be donated or disposed of.  

Literacy Week March 3-6, 2025 
One School, One Book 

We will be reading The Water Horse by Dick King-Smith 
Watch for dress up and other activities. 

We invite families to enjoy and discuss this book together!

Thank you for contributing to our “Candy Gram” 

Fundraiser.  We raised $2000 for a local family whose 

child has cancer.  This family is very appreciative of 

all the support.  Thank you again!
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Specials Corner: Music
There is a lot going on in music these days! Ask your child what belt they are 
working on or how many singing pink belts they’ve earned. Many students in 5th 
and 6th grade have earned chances to work on electric keyboards, drums, and 
guitars- an EES exclusive! Many students have also learned how to repair and 
maintain instruments. The band and orchestra classes have been transitioning 
from learning instruments as individuals to rehearsing pieces as a group and 
blending like an ensemble. 6th grade 
orchestra with Mrs. Barber had their first 
performance in February at the HS. We are 
looking forward to more concerts in early 
May. Please help the students keep track of 
their instruments/folders/books/song-sheets 
so they can be successful when they have 
music. Feel free to reach out to Mr. Kratz at 
(307)880-5352 if you have any questions or 
concerns. It is such a joy to teach these kids! 

Check our website for 
more information, 

lunch menu, 
handbook, etc.
etna.lcsd2.org
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